
I submit that the Government seek to make the Small Business Instant Asset Write-Off an 

ongoing feature of the Australian income tax system or at least extend it by three years. 

 

Removing or extending the cut-off date would be welcome news to many Uber drivers and 

other small business operators. It would help with cash-flow and reduce impediments to 

drivers regularly updating cars and other capital purchases. 

 

Thankyou for your time and consideration. 

 

 


